School Board
The School Board will be meeting for the final time this year Monday 25th November in the Conference Room at 5.00pm. 

P&C Meeting
The next P&C meeting is on Monday evening, the 25thNovember at 6pm in the staffroom and I encourage you to come along to observe or join the group and because we’re a friendly lot and we want to show the students at this school that we value them. Have your say in discussion time and hear the latest developments from the Principal. Our aim is to double our parent membership to over 20, so if you’re a mum, dad, step-parent or guardian of any student at this school, we welcome you to attend our committee meetings held once a term. Previous meeting’s Minutes & the upcoming Agenda can be emailed to you prior to the meeting.
Michelle Manolas -President 
Michelle.manolas11@gmail. com
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